
As part of our School of Fish fundraising 
event, Oradell Free Public Library 

Foundation is collecting donations of 
canned and other shelf-stable foods from 

October 8th to October 18th. 

Chef Pollinger will 
personally deliver all 

donations to the Office 
of Concern Food 

Pantry / Table to Table in 
Englewood, NJ.

Oradell’s ‘School of Fish’ Can Help 
Fight Hunger in Bergen County  !


